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Cory,
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

10th May, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

1 have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the
2nd instant respecting t he "ALEXANDRA®, and with regard thereto
I have to inform you that the moulded draught corresponding to
the summer freeboard which could be assigned with the present
‘scantlings of the vessel 1s 17'6", representing an increase of
33" over the present moulded draught.

o modificatior in the present closing applieances
of the poop bulkhead will be necessary for this ihcrease in
draught.

As the present freeboards were assigned by the Danish
Authoritles,T shall be glad if you will advise the Authorities as
above, and In the event of a re-assignment being made, you
should forward the usual verification of marking form in order
that the records in the Register Book may be amended.

I am,Dear Sirs,

Ygurs falthfully,

The Surveyors, Clerk to\the) /")
COPENHAGEN. Clas-ificat¥ont Oebﬁ%ee .
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